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Presidentõs Message  
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Tracey  

 5,6,7,8...................DANCE! 

That's just what so many of you did at both our 

January and February monthly dances.  Both dances 

were well attended by our consistent regulars and 

some new visitors.  We even had several out of state 

couples join our dances for the first time.  They had 

such positive things to say about our music, food, 

decorations, and friendly atmosphere  starting at the 

welcoming table as they entered the front door as 

well as throughout the evening! That's the kind of 

feedback we all love to hear!  Keep up the "grins" and 

"spins" on the dance floor.    

We now have two spectacular banners that advertise 

our SouthernStar Chapter -our original Black and 

Gold USABDA banner, and our new  Red, White, and 

Blue USA Dance Chapter banner. Check them out!    

In January, we enjoyed the skills of Hans deWilde 

and two of his students from Tango Toes studio. In 

February, we enjoyed the talents of Nerijus Jasaitis 

and one of his students from Magic Dance Ball-

room . What creative shows both studios danced for 

us!  They are all welcome here anytime!    

Since we've had such good attendance at our 

monthly chapter dances, the parking lot can fill up 

quickly!  Remember, you can park next door in the 

Mason's lot for overflow space if needed. Our 

dances are worth the walk!  

We've now had two months to implement our new 

USA Dance fees.  Remember, these fees help keep 

our Youth Dance Program at Strawberry Crest High 

School going strong (among other things).   Instruc-

tor, Daria Kopylov , and her student dancers are 

having a ball learning new and creative dance rou-

tines.  We look forward to having them perform at 

one of our monthly dances very soon!    

If you have not renewed or joined our chapter 

yet..........what are you waiting for?!?!  See Peg Johns-

ton,  our membership coordinator, for all the de-

tails.   JOIN US!! 

We will be having our first SouthernStar Chapter 

Board meeting of 2016 with our new Board at the 

end of February.  More details and exciting informa-

tion from this meeting will be coming soon to a 

SouthernStar Newsletter near you!  

And finally, let me leave you, as always, with this 

thought:                                                                    

"To be able to dance is both a joy and a privi-

lege.   But, to be able to dance among friends is truly 

a blessing!"  

   

      



Upcoming  Events  

Mar 2
nd

 Pasco County USA Dance   

         Contact Pete  (727) -967 -3106  

@ New Lakes of Regency Park Civic Center, 8330 

Civic Dr, Port Richey 34688 7:00 ð 10:00pm  

Monthly Dance (1
st

 Wed) 

 

Mar 9
th

 SouthernStar USA Dance  

Contact Carol 813 -689 -5381  

@ The Rhapsody Ballroom 7:30 ð 10:30pm   

Monthly Dance (2
nd

 Wed) 

 

Mar 28
th

 Suncoast USA Dance                

Contact Nancy 727 -576 -1206  

@Gulfport Casino in Gulfport  

7pm ð 10pm   Monthly Dance (last Monday)  
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*********************************************  

On the cover : With the sparkles from the mirror ball twirling around the room and all the blue 

twinkly lights strung overhead, our new SouthernStar photographer, Tala Alleyne, has perfectly 

captured the magic that takes place on the dance floor!  

 

Dance every Wednesday 7:30 pm and  

 Dance on Fridays  8:00 pm @ The Rhapsody Ballroom  

Contact Richard @ 813 -985 -6570  

Apr  6
th

 Pasco County USA Dance  

Contact Pete (727) -967 -3106  

@ New Lakes of Regency Park Civic Center, 8330 

Civic Dr, Port Richey 34688 7:00 ð 10:00pm  

Monthly Dance (1
st

 Wed) 

 

 

Apr 13
th

 SouthernStar USA Dance  

Contact Carol 813 -689 -5381  

@ The Rhapsody Ballroom 7:30 ð 10:30pm   

Monthly Dance (2
nd

 Wed) 

 

Apr 25
th

 Suncoast USA Dance        

Contact Nancy 727 -576 -1206  

@Gulfport Casino in Gulfport  

7pm ð 10pm   Monthly Dance ( 3rd Monday)  

 

 



January Dance  

 by 

Tracey Zirfas  
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We had quite a nice turn out for our first dance of 

the 2016 year!  There were some familiar faces as 

well as some new faces to our dance.  We were miss-

ing several of our "regulars" due to the fact that they 

were off enjoying a cruise.  We luckily had people in 

place who stepped up to the plate to keep our dance 

going along without a hitch.  THANK YOU Lurlene, 

Mike, Peg, Mandy, Tala, Nancy, and  Stan !  It was 

n ice to see the  Pinel las  Pres ident ,                      

Nancy Welch , here also!    

Our monthly entertain-

ment featured Hans de 

Wilde of Tango Toes and 

two of his students.  This 

is the first time we have 

had Hans at one of our 

dances in many years. 

Hans danced a beautiful 

Waltz with Yvonne. 

Yvonne looked quite ele-

gant in her royal blue 

dress and showed some 

difficult footwork and 

technique.  

After some announce-

ments and a quick 

costume change for 

Hans, he danced a 

classic Viennese 

Waltz with  Debra . 

She was wearing a 

striking blue dress 

with layers of ruf-

fles, which was per-

fect for all of the 

turns in their Vien-

nese Waltz. They 

had some beautiful 

lines throughout the 

dance.  How refreshing to have them stay and social 

dance with us a bit!  Hans even joined in the mixers 

and a line dance! Hans and his students are wel-

come at our SouthernStar dances anytime!  

In January, our new USA Dance entrance fees took 

effect.  Remember, becoming a member has many 

benefits including a discounted entrance fee to our 

dances.  Membership was a focus this month, as we 

had many people renew their memberships. We also 

recognized several new members who have just 

joined our chapter in these last couple of weeks. 

LET'S KEEP OUR CHAPTER GROWING!!!!!!!!! See Peg 

Johnston,  our membership coordinator, if you need 

to renew, want to join, or have any questions.    

We all enjoyed great music, great door prizes, great 

friends, and great dancing. What a way to start off 

2016!   Happy Dancing !!!!!  

Having a little fun for the camera after a wonderful per-

formance:  

From left: Yvonne, Hans, and Debra.  

Yvonne and Hans  

Debra and Hans  

Here are a 

few folks 

enjoying 

themselves 

at the 

January 

chapter 

dance!  



February Dance  

 by    

Tracey Zirfas  
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Pink, red, and hearts were the themes of the evening 

for our February dance - how very "Valentiney!"  The 

tables were decorated so lovely with pink and red 

hearts by Jackie  and Lurlene  - THANK YOU! The 

President even had chocolate hearts at the entry ta-

ble to go along with our theme -YUM! By the 

way.....how great is it to see such a smiling and 

handsome face to greet everyone at the door - 

THANK YOU Stan  for help-

ing to make such  a nice 

first impression as people 

enter the ballroom!  Many 

have complimented on 

this! THANK YOU to 

Mandy  for taking pictures 

while Tala  was under the 

weather.   Speaking of un-

der the weather, our two fabulous DJ's were troopers 

to get us through the evening with wonderful mu-

sic and DJ skills - THANK YOU!  And, it was so nice 

to see Martha Hughes , our chapter Secretary, here 

after just having back surgery a few short weeks 

ago.  Hyeyong  was quite successful with her first 

night as our new Treasurer - THANK YOU! 

Our February dance showcase was beautifully 

danced by Professional instructor (and Super -Model!) 

Nerijus Jasaitis and one of his students, Boni 

Locke , from Magic Dance Studio in Largo .  I know 

both of them personally and have seen them com-

pete many times.  They never cease to amaze me 

with their skills on the dance floor!  They even had 

Mike  and Peg  choose their music for a Cha Cha, 

Rumba, and East Coast Swing.  How daring!  They are 

certainly welcome here anytime, and we hope to 

have them visit again.  

 

 

Hopefully you noticed our new USA Dance Southern 

Star banner (don't worry, the original one will still be 

displayed too!). It's always refreshing to have new 

and updated things once in a while.    

 

 

 

 

 

We also welcomed several new and renewing mem-

bers   with their gold star pins and new embroi-

dered/personalized  shoe bags.  LET'S KEEP OUR 

CHAPTER GROWING! 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for everyone who endured driving 

through the chilly air to our February dance.  It's al-

ways a warm and friendly atmosphere at our dances 

here at Rhapsody!    
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and Nerijus. Thanks for a great performance!  

Stan and Tracey  

Boni and Nerijus 

tore up that dance 

floor during their 

show! Wow!  


